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Well we made it into the Local Newspaper and if you would like to read their item please go to:-
http://www.portstephensexaminer.com.au/story/3898131/golfers-economic-up-swing/ 

A big thank you to all of you for attending what I am sure you would agree with was a great 
week of Golf, weather and camaraderie.

Final results will appear on our website. 

We are pleased to announce that the final amount donated to the Neo Natal Intensive Care 
Unit and the Kids for Cancer Unit at the John Hunter Hospital was just over $16,000 not $17,000 that we anticipated 
and this will supply  three Breast Pumps and go along way towards supplying the ECG Machine that they also have on 
their wish list. With our annual Golf Day looming fast I am sure the remaining $’s will be quickly obtained.
Thanks again to Bupa Dental our major Sponsor, all the other Hole Sponsors and to you all for supporting our ancillary 
auctions and raffles so that we could achieve our goal. 

Look forward to seeing you all in Perth next year.

Yours in Rotary                                                                                                                                   
Bill Pitt
Tournament Director.
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